
YEAR 2001 
Central Plant Board Annual Meeting Announcement 

Lexington, Kentucky 
February 5-8, 2001 

 
Hotel:  The hotel is reserving a block of rooms for the Central Plant Board. Please call the hotel and 
reserve your room no later than January 15, 2001 and please reference the Central Plant Board to 
get the correct rate. Rooms not reserved by that date will be released from the group rate.  The room 
rate is $75.00 plus 12.4% state and local tax. 

 Sheraton Suites Lexington 
   2601 Richmond Road 
   Lexington, KY  40509 
    Telephone: (859) 268-0060 or 1-888-625-5144 
    Fax:(859) 268-6209 
 
Transportation – The hotel provides courtesy shuttle pickup from the airport. 
 
Registration - The registration fee is $150.  I will mail additional registration information within the 
next few weeks.   
 
Tour and Activities – There will be a guided bus tour of the horse farms and points of interest of 
Central Kentucky.  We will be stopping at a horse farm for a close-up look at a horse farm’s facilities.  
The tour will conclude with a stop at a local distillery that has been restored to the turn of the 20th 
century.  There will also be a banquet at the hotel on Wednesday evening. 
 
Full Registration: $150 -  This includes the Tuesday evening reception, the Wednesday tour and 
evening banquet. 
 
Single Day Registration: $30  - This is for those who may not be able to attend the entire meeting. 
 
Tuesday Evening Reception: $30 - This option is provided for participants who may not be able to 
attend the entire meeting but would like to attend the reception. 
 
Wednesday Evening Banquet: $25 - This option is provided for participants who may not be able to 
attend the entire meeting but would like to attend the banquet. 
 
For additional information, please contact:  
 

Joe Collins 
University of Kentucky, Department of Entomology 
S-225 Ag. Science Center North 
Lexington, KY  40546-0091 
Phone:  859-257-5838  
Fax:  859-323-1120  Email:  jtcollin@ca.uky.edu  


